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Thursday 9th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope that you are well.  I am writing to inform you that the NEU (National Education Union) will 
be taking further industrial action as follows: 
 

Thursday 27th April 2023 Opening arrangements 

 Primary: 
 
School will be open for Apollo, Years 3, 4, 5 & 6. 
School will be closed for reception, Years 1 & 2 
 
Secondary: 
 
School will be open for Year 11, ARP and invited 
students. 
 
School will be closed for Years 7, 8, 9 & 10 

Tuesday 2nd May 2023 Primary: 
 
School will be open for Apollo and Year 6 only.  
 
School will be closed for reception, Years 1, 2, 3, 
4 & 5 
 
Secondary 
 
School will be open for Year 11, ARP and invited 
students. 
 
School will be closed for Years 7, 8, 9 & 10 
 

 
As before, we have taken all reasonable steps to keep the school open for as many pupils as 
possible and following our risk assessments.   
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As before, parent/carers will need to make alternative arrangements for the care of your 
child/children.   Free school meal vouchers will be paid to those who qualify in the usual way.  
For those students who are in school, we will also provide lunch. 
 
 
Best wishes 

 
Avani Higgins 
Headteacher 


